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Closure of the CTC Europe Campus 
 

Central Texas College Europe (CTCE) will discontinue all on-site operations and presence in 

Europe by the end of the current contract, July 31, 2023. Nevertheless, all students located in 

Europe will still have at their disposal numerous avenues of remote support, advising, 

administrative guidance, and an ample selection of online classes.  

Available options will fully accommodate student program progress, possible change of degree 

plan, and degree completion as outlined in the CTC Catalog. 

www.ctcd.edu/academics/catalog/catalog-continental-international/ 

The upcoming change will also maintain the ongoing College’s efforts to provide a high-quality 

education that will adequately prepare our students for transition into senior institutions. 

The magnitude and consequences of the upcoming change are substantial. All CTC students who 

have taken classes at our Europe locations during the past two years will be notified about the 

change via e-mail and provided points of contact where they can receive ongoing support from 

the College.  

If you have any questions, please contact us and plan accordingly.  

Advising— Eaglesoncall@ctcd.edu 

Army students—armyevaluations.info@ctcd.edu 

Our staff will make sure that all CTC stakeholders have full support at all times.  

Thank you for taking one of your most important life journeys with us. 

Stay in touch! 
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